
The City Council of the City Council of Monticello, Florida met in special session on 

September 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall for the purpose of conducting the 2018-

2019 Tentative Millage and Budget Hearings.  The following members were present: 

 

 John Jones, Mayor 

 Julie Conley 

 George Evans 

 Steve Rissman 

 Troy Avera 

 

 Others present were: 

 Emily Anderson, City Clerk 

 Fred Mosley, Police Chief 

 Bruce Leinback, City Attorney 

 Steve Wingate, City Manager 

 

Mayor John Jones called the meeting to order.   Police Chief Fred Mosley offered an 

invocation, and Mayor Jones led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Mayor Jones announced that the purpose of the meeting was to conduct public hearings 

and adopt the City of Monticello tentative millage rate and tentative budget for the 2018-

2019 fiscal year.  The tentative millage is 7.2000 mills, which is an increase of 2.31 

percent over the rollback rate.  The tentative budget is $4,394,468. 

 

PUBLIC HEARINGS: 

RESOLUTION 2018-08   A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF MONTICELLO TENTATIVELY ADOPTING THE TENTATIVE 

LEVYING OF AD VALOREM TAXES FOR THE CITY OF MONTICELLO, 

FLORIDA FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018-2019; PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE 

DATE   Mayor Jones opened the public hearing.  Noting no member of the public 

present, the public hearing was closed.  On motion of Council Member Troy Avera, 

seconded by Council Member Julie Conley, the Council unanimously voted to adopt 

Resolution 2018-08.   

 

RESOLUTION 2018-09  A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF MONTICELLO, ADOPTING THE TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR THE 

CITY OF MONTICELLO, FLORIDA FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018-2019   Mayor 

Jones opened the public hearing.  With no public present, Mayor Jones closed the public 

hearing.  Council Member Julie Conley made a motion to adopt Resolution 2018-09.  The 

motion was seconded by Council Member George Evans.   The vote was as follows: 

 

YES   NO 

Julie Conley         Steve Rissman 

George Evans 

Troy Avera 

John Jones 

 



Mayor Jones announced that the final budget hearing will be held on September 24, 2018 

at 6:00 p.m. 

 

There being no further business before the Council, the meeting was adjourned at 6:05 

p.m. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

      Emily Anderson 

      City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

_____________________________ 

Mayor 

 


